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From: Ben Spratt 
Sent: Friday, 2 July 2021 9:53 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: State of emergency bill extension

To whom it may concern, 

I Benjamin Spratt do NOT concent to the state of emergency been extended any further! 

We are aware of what you people are doing and do not approve. 

You are spokes people for the people and are not fulfilling that. 

Regards 
Benjamin Spratt 
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